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Dear Members of the Committee: 

 

Here we go again!  Do the sponsors of this bill realize that we rejected RCV via 

Measure 117 just a few short months ago?  The disrespect and disdain that some 

members of the Legislature have for the citizens of Oregon is really stomach-

churning.  The rejection of 117 wasn't just a "no," it was a "hell no!"  So again, the 

Portland-centric Democrat cabal deigns to tighten their grip on power - by any means 

necessary!  If NAV and Independent voters want more candidate choice, let the join a 

party!  It might actually be a better idea (not my idea) to eliminate primaries 

altogether - let the parties select the candidates.   

 

Please send HB 3166 to the trash where it belongs.  Thanks. 

 

Keith LaHaie 

Central Point 


